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Communications sent home this week
• 23/09 Tour Guide Letter for Parent Hub Sept 2022

Diary Dates

View all letters and bulletins sent home

Michaelmas Term 2022

The week ahead . . .
Monday 26 September
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Remove to Lower Five
College Hall
16.00 - 17.00 Triathlon: Open to all ages
16.15 - 16.45 Senior Prefects Meeting: Upper Sixth 
18.00 - 19.00 Parents’ Sixth Form Information Evening 
College Hall

Tuesday 27 September
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Lower Five & Upper Five 
College Hall
15.30 - 17.00 Netball vs Les Beaucamps High: 
Year 7 A & B (15.30), Year 9 A (16.00)
The Ladies’ College

Wednesday 28 September
10.30 - 10.50 House Meetings
16.00 - 17.15 Senior Hockey training
Footes Lane

Thursday 29 September
CCF (Navy Section) Training (until Fri 30 Sept)
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Full College
College Hall
11.15 - 12.15 House Cross Country: Remove to Upper Sixth 
Cambridge Park
15.30 - 17.00 Netball vs Les Beaucamps High School: 
Year 8 A & B (15.30) Year 10 A (16.15)
The Ladies’ College
18.00 - 19.00 Parent and student meeting: 
Hockey and Netball Trip to Spain 2022 
College Hall (attendance compulsory)

Friday 30 September
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Remove to Upper Four
College Hall
11.15 - 12.00 Sponsored Swim: Lower Five
Swimming Pool
12.15 - 13.00 Sponsored Swim: Staff
Swimming Pool
15.30 - 16.30 PTA Macmillan Afternoon Tea
The Core

Sunday 2 October
09.00 - 13.00 A-level Life Drawing
Art 1 & Art 2
10.30 - 14.00 ‘Taking Centre’ rehearsals
Drama Studio

This week we consider: 

Teamwork

Facebook picture of the week:
A big thank you to everyone who came down to the bathing pools at La 
Vallette - those who were able to join in and swim, and those of you who 
supported and cheered the swimmers on.  It was so lovely to see current 
students and past students of all ages take part in this event which kicked 
off our 150th celebrations. Read more here.

Extra-curricular Activities Review

We are keen to include parents in a review of the college's extra-curricular 
activities. We want your ideas about the strengths of the current provision 
and how our provision could be even better. 

You are welcome to email me your thoughts and/or questions, and we are 
holding a focus group meeting for parents in the College Hall at 18.30 on 
Monday 3rd October. If you would like to attend, please contact 
Mr Henderson: jhenderson@ladiescollege.ac.gg
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